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                                       RECOVERED 
On June 22nd Constable Greg Smith of the New Westminster Police Service confirmed 
the identity of the owner of a Southern Pacific inflatable that had been recovered from 
the Fraser River. The owner of the inflatable observed his vessel on Stolen Boats 
Canada web site and contacted Constable Smith. The tender had been stolen along 
with the victim’s larger vessel from a marina in Richmond. Following an investigation, 
Constable Smith was able to confirm the vessel belonged to the caller. 
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